Dear Taekwondo Manitoba Members,

I hope this message finds you well. We are currently seeking dedicated individuals to fill several key roles on our committees. Your involvement is crucial to ensuring the continued growth and success of our Taekwondo community. By stepping into these roles, you will play a significant part in helping us build stronger programs and opportunities for everyone involved.

The following positions are currently open:

- Finance Committee (Meets min. 4 times a year)
  - o 1 Regular Member
- Nominations & Membership Committee (Meets min. 4 times a year)
  - 2 Regular Members
- [http://Sanction Committee]Sanction Committee (Meets min. 2 times a year)
  - o 1 Regular Member
  - 1 Technical Delegate
- <u>Strategic Planning Committee</u> (Meets min. 2 times a year)
  - 1 Regular Member
- Team Manitoba Committee (Meets min. 3 times a year)
  - o 1 Team MB Coach
  - o 1 Regular Member

## **Additional Vacant Roles:**

- 1 Technical Delegate
- 1 Provincial Administrator
- 1 Event Coordinator
- 1 Volunteer Coordinator

To apply, please submit a brief explanation by October 15th, 2024, of why you believe you would be a great fit for the role you are interested in. More information about each committee's responsibilities can be found on our website under the 'Committees' section. Please email your application to tkdmbnominations@taekwondomanitoba.net.

Filling these positions is vital to the success of Taekwondo Manitoba, and we need the support of our community to ensure we continue to grow and meet the needs of our members. We encourage you to be part of the solution by taking on one of these important roles.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact myself or Roger Lam, our Secretary, at secretary@teakwondomanitoba.net

We appreciate your consideration and look forward to working together to strengthen our community.

Best regards,

Ms. Kim

President, Taekwondo Manitoba

204-298-2228